
Report from MAUT Librarians’ Section  2020-21 
A primary focus for the Librarians’ Section (LS) Executive was to support members through the 
pandemic. This included supporting members the transition to remote working and then back-to-
work initiatives such as the brief opening of the reference desk in the Library’s Study Hubs, and 
guidance through the deferred merit process. A second focus was to increase the member’s 
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